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May 2018 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
The Mini Monsters creepy crawly roadshow is coming to visit Salhouse on Wednesday June 20th! 
 
The roadshow works to high standards of health and safety and animal welfare, whilst promoting a 
fascination with wildlife from around the world. Unusual, captive bred animals such as Giant African 
Land Snails and Corn Snakes help children to discover how interesting and important all animals are. 
 
Children will be given the opportunity to meet and even handle the animals if they choose to. Great 
emphasis is given to hygiene and children are required to thoroughly wash their hands after handling 
the animals. I also provide an appropriate alcohol based hand sanitiser. Please advise your child’s 
teacher if they are unable to use this sanitiser for any reason. 
 
The roadshow includes various reptiles and invertebrates. Please ensure that your child’s school is 
made aware of any relevant allergies that your child suffers from so that this information can be 
passed to the presenter. 
 
If you would like further information about the roadshow, please visit my website or contact me on 
07846 182611. I hope that your child will thoroughly enjoy their experience. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Ed Mackay 
MiniMonsters Creepy Crawly Roadshow 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………….…………………………………………………… 
 

MiniMonsters Creepy Crawly Roadshow at Salhouse! 
 
Name: …………………………………………………… Class: ………………………….. may / may not handle the animals.  
(delete as appropriate) 
 
Parent/Guardian signature: ………………………………………………………………….. Date: ….………………………………. 
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